
 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
October 21, 2016 

Copyright Alliance Statement on Today’s Changes in the Copyright 
Office Leadership by New Librarian of Congress 

Washington, D.C. – The new Librarian of Congress, Dr. Carla Hayden, today announced that Register of 
Copyrights and Director of the United States Copyright Office, Maria Pallante, has been removed from office. 
The following is a statement by Copyright Alliance CEO Keith Kupferschmid following the announcement: 
  
“We are most grateful for the dedicated service that Maria Pallante has provided during her tenure as Register 
of Copyrights. Serving since 2011, Register Pallante’s commitment to evidence-driven policymaking and public 
involvement in the policy process should serve as a model. She has recognized the importance of copyright to 
both the U.S. and international creative communities and worked as a steadfast advocate for modernizing the 
Copyright Office and its technology initiatives. It has been an honor to work with Register Pallante.”  

Kupferschmid concluded by stating: “We are surprised and concerned by today’s news, which comes at a time 
when the Office and others are considering many potential changes to the copyright system and law. As the 
national search for a new Register of Copyrights commences, we are committed to assisting the new Librarian 

and the Chairman and Ranking Members of the House and Senate Judiciary Committees with this important 
process, and view it as an excellent opportunity to continue the dialogue on the future of the U.S. Copyright 
Office. We support Karyn Temple Claggett’s appointment as the Acting Register and believe that her 
appointment will allow us all to be deliberate and take the time necessary to find the next Register.” 

### 

About the Copyright Alliance 

The Copyright Alliance is a non-profit, non-partisan public interest and educational organization representing 
the copyright interests of over 1.8 million individual creators and over 13,000 organizations in the United 

States, across the spectrum of copyright disciplines. The Copyright Alliance is dedicated to advocating policies 
that promote and preserve the value of copyright, and to protecting the rights of creators and innovators. For 
more information, please visit www.copyrightalliance.org.   
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